lines and hasn't been heard from since (by our
Chapter, at any rate).

We would like to extend a sincere welcome to
Brother Peter Bruns, Phi Epsilon, for choosing Illi-
nois for his graduate work. Hope your stay in
Champaign-Urbana (the armpit of the Midwest ) is
a pleasant one, Pete,

Our sincere apologies to Alpha Phi for not
sending their trophy yet; it’s merely an oversight
on our part. . . . We are looking forward to our
annual picnic with the Purdue Chapter later this
spring; after our goof, we hope they are, too.

Brother Joe Hayek, tired of looking at Brother
Chuck Hulick’s conservatory of plants of various
sizes and shapes, decided to buy a hamster to liven
up “Room Six.,” After a short contest, it was de-
cided to name the rodent Gomer after our pledge
class.

Brother Lloyd Marquardt was initiated into Phi
Eta Sigma, the freshman scholastic honorary frater-
nity; Brother Randy Georgios was initiated into Pi
Tau Sigma, the honorary mechanical engineering
fraternity; Brother John Elgin was initiated into
Alpha Kappa Psi, professional commerce frater-
nity; and Brother Roger Puta was pledged to Alpha
Kappa Psi.

This about finishes the school year for Phi
Kappa; hope all you Crows have a wonderful
summer. See you next year.

Rocer E. Puta



